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MEMORANDUM FOR: Olan D. Parr, Chief
Auxiliary Systems Branch
Division of Systems Integration

Brent H. Clayton, Acting Chief

Procedures & Test Review Branch
Division of Human Factors Safety

FROM: Cecil 0. Thomas, Chief
Standardization & Special Projects Branch
Division of Licensing
SUBJECT: POSSIBLE SAFETY RELATED ITEMS OBSERVED DURING VITAL
AREA VALIDATION OF ST. LUCIE UNIT 2
For your information and actfon, as appropriate, enclosed {s a memorandum
dated May 18, 1983 from George McCorkle, NMSS, which provides additional

information on the results of the vital area validation review at St. Lucie

Unit 2.
5
Cecil 0. Thomas, Chief
Standardization & Special
Projects Branch
Divisfon of Licensing
Enclosure:
As stated

cc: F. Miraglia

DISTRIBUTION: w/o encl.
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